
This newsletter can be found in the front office,
on our website, through our Remind app, and
Peachjar.

Please remember our uniform
policy!

IReady testing begins!
The winter window for IReady testing
begins today and will go until Nov. 22,
2019. IReady is a district-wide, computerized
test that is given three times a year. This
test gives us information that will help
us design lessons that meet the needs of
your child.
Some things you can do to help:
-Make sure your child gets a good night’s
rest.
-Have your child eat a healthy breakfast.
-Encourage your child to do their best,
use scratch paper to work out the problems,
and put in their best effort.

Don’t be caught off guard!
Please make sure you have
fingerprints and TB test
completed with Stockton
Unified Police Department
in order to volunteer. This
includes attending field
trips with your child.
Start the process online at
www.beamentor.org/stockton.


